SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Record of Proceedings
November 16, 1998

The Chairman, Cliff Mueller, called the meeting to order at the new city hall 4101 S
Federal, at 8:05 p.m. Present for the roll call: Cliff Mueller, Chuck West, Bonita Hutcheson, Earl
McCoy, and Dick Lynch (late).

The minutes of October 19, 1998 were approved as presented.

The Treasurer, Chuck West, reported $8,292.56 in the savings and $34.54 in the

checking account.

« Bonita Hutcheson presented a bill for $7.60 for copies and mailing of the minutes.

« Bonita Hutcheson presented a bill for photo reproductions in the amount of $7.92.

« Earl McCoy has presented a number of copies to Bonita Hutcheson. His cost was

$8.00.

These were approved for payment.

Cliff Mueller is still working with the IRS on our standing as a non profit organization.
According to the last conversation we will need to complete the form they sent for the last three
years and get it retumed.

Fort Logan School is celebrating their 75 Anniversary this November 19", and all were
encouraged to attend the event from 5 to 7 pm. The earlier meeting discussion was held on the
construction of the gym and some classrooms. According to Dick Lynch the contractor was
Bacon and Scram and it was begun in the spring of 1941 and completed in 1942. Mrs. Terry's
office was in this new section.

The box of materials from the McCullough's, who bought the Sitler house were not
brought tonight because we did not know where we would be meeting.

Because of the return of the city to its old building, a schedule of use has not be set up
for the community room yet. We may need to change our meeting date. Cliff will check this out
and report.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:35 pm.
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